AUTORIDAD DEL CANAL DE PANAMA| www.pancanal.com

ACP % AUTORIDAD DEL CANAL DE PANAMA gzmi’?;fjgnpammé

September 19, 2005

MR’S ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-34-2005
TO : ALL STEAMSHIP AGENTS, OWNERS, AND OPERATORS

SUBJECT: SMOKING PROHIBITION IN ENCLOSED AREAS ON VESSELS IN
PANAMA CANAL WATERS (REVISION 1)

The Panama Canal Authority issued Advisory to Shipping No. A-31-2005 dated September 7, 2005
regarding the smoking prohibition in enclosed areas on vessels in Panama Canal waters. Be advised
that an error was made when quoting the number of the law that implements the recommendations
issued by the World Health Organization (WHO), as well as the general provisions of the National
Health Authority. The context and date of the law as quoted in the original Advisory is correct with
the exception of the law number. The number of the law was originally quoted as Law No. 17,
when the correct applicable number is Law No. 40. The rest of the advisory remains unchanged.

Should you have any specific inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us at
mr@pancanal.com.

ORIGINAL SIGNED

Canute A. Cockburn
Acting Maritime Operations Director
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